
 
***********Attention*********** 

Please Read 
From Your Superintendent 

August 3, 2020 
 

Breakfast and Lunch For ALL Students 
 
We are very excited to announce that Evart Public Schools will be participating in the 
Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) program for the 2020-21 school year. What this 
means is that all students can receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at NO CHARGE for 
any student. However, to ensure that we do not lose any funding of other state funds that 
we use for social workers, counselors, aides and many other things, we need to have every 
single household fill out a Household Information Report. It does not matter if you know 
you would not qualify for free or reduced lunch, or if you normally would fill out the free 
lunch application, or if you usually receive a letter saying your child already qualified.  
This year is different – EVERY HOUSEHOLD MUST FILL OUT THE FORM. You only 
need to do one form for the entire household not for each student. All students living in the 
home are listed on the form.  
 
The form is available on the district website at evartps.org.  Please complete the form as 
soon as possible. If we do not get all the forms filled out and returned, we may lose some of 
our state and federal funding. If you have already filled out the form – thank you. You do 
not need to do it again.  
 
Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete the Household Information Report. 
Your help in securing all the funding for our students that is available is greatly 
appreciated.  
 
Back To School 
 
We continue to finalize details for starting school on August 19th. Principals will be mailing 
building information out on Friday. New regulations that will have to be followed in order  
to have face to face instruction will be included. The district Covid-19 Preparedness and 
Response Plan will be posted on the district website at evartps.org on Thursday, August 
13th.  If you are selecting the online option for your student(s) when school starts please fill 
out the registration form found on the website.  
 
New To Evart Public Schools 
 
Welcome to our district. We look forward to meeting you. If you have children who need to 
enroll in our schools, please call the building where your child would be attending to get an 
appointment to register your students. Secretaries are back in the offices. Normally we 
would be having open houses before school starts but with the restrictions now in place this 
will not be possible this year. 
 Elementary School  (PreK-4)  – 231-734-5595 
 Middle School (5-8) – 231-734-4222 
 High School (9-12) – 231-734-5551 
We look forward to meeting our new families.  
 


